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The Canadian Academy of Architecture for Justice (CAAJ) is a recently-formed organization with the mission 

of promoting and encouraging excellence in the design of justice facilities in Canada. Justice architecture 

includes courthouses, correctional, law enforcement facilities and public safety facilities. We are interested 

in showcasing the state of justice architecture in Canada today. 

To this end we are inviting Canadian architectural firms to submit noteworthy justice projects for inclusion 

in a digital survey of the present state of justice architecture in Canada, including international work 

produced in Canada. This survey will be presented at an event the CAAJ is planning on hosting during the 

upcoming RAIC/OAA conference taking place in Ottawa this May, as well as on a future web site. 

Interested firms are asked to submit one or two images of each 

relevant justice architecture project, including name and location 

of the project, full architectural authorship credit, as well as 

photographic credits. 

Please forward submissions to the CAAJ care of 

Geraldine.Robson@norr.com  by April 30 2017 to ensure 

inclusion.

By submitting photos it is assumed that you have the copyright and that you are giving us 

permission to use the images as described above.

CANADIAN JUSTICE FACILITIES


